Name	Date

Spring is one of the four seasons on Earth, the planet where we live. In the northern hemisphere, the first day of spring begins between March 20 and 21. In the southern hemisphere, it begins between September 21 and 23.

When spring arrives, there are some important changes in the climate. Temperatures gradually become warmer, and rains become more abundant. Thanks to these changes, the plants grow, and there is an explosion of colors and smells everywhere.

Gardens are filled with flowers and plants are loaded with bright green leaves. The parks flourish, and the orchards are filled with fruits, vegetables, and greens, which grow as the days go by. Gone are the cold winter days, where snow and cold temperatures chilled flowers and plants.

With the arrival of spring, new animals also arrive. Some animals fall asleep during the winter and wait for the warm spring weather to arrive before waking up. This is the case with butterflies, which await the arrival of spring to be able to go out and explore the world and spread their wings in the wind.





Circle the correct answer.

- 1. What does the expression "everywhere" mean in the text?
 - a. strong
 - b. inside
 - c. all over
 - d. friends
- 2. Why do some animals sleep during the winter?
 - a. They are hungry.
 - b. They are sleepy.
 - c. It is hot.
 - d. It is very cold.

3. When is spring in North America?

- a. between March 20 and 21
- b. between September 21 and 23
- c. in summer
- d. in July
- 4. A synonym for chilled is______.
 - a. hot
 - b. cold
 - c. coat
 - d. sleep

5. What happens in spring?

- a. The temperature gets warmer.
- b. The gardens are filled with flowers.
- c. Plants grow.
- d. All of the above answers are true.



